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Registration is now open!  

Participate in a weekend outdoor camping event packed with activities encompassing Civil Air 

Patrol’s 3 missions: Cadet Programs, Aerospace Education, and Emergency Services. At Triple Play 

Weekend, you will have the opportunity to participate in exciting activities that cannot be 

conducted during a regular squadron meeting, while learning more about Civil Air Patrol’s missions 

and bonding with fellow members. This year, we may also be joined by CAP members from other 

squadrons in Group I, in addition to some members of the Boy Scouts of America. The activity will 

conclude with a family picnic to which family members/friends are invited. Please note how many 

people you plan to bring when you RSVP. 

WHEN: 5:30 pm Friday, 16 March – 1:00 pm Sunday, 18 March  COST: $20/person  

LOCATION: Lois Green-Sligo Chapter, Izaak Walton League of America 

                   8721 Snouffer School Road, Gaithersburg, MD 20879 

REGISTER AT: https://goo.gl/forms/FbSC2CbGlyOCSn3e2 

Deadline to register is Friday, 9 March. For B-CC members, payment is due prior to the activity. 

Guests from other squadrons and organizations may pay on arrival. Cash and checks are accepted; 

checks should be made out to “BCC-CAP” and given to the B-CC Finance Officer, 1st Lt Jocelyn 

Santos, or B-CC Commander, Maj Kristen Santos.  

More information to include packing list and directions to camping site can be found at: 

http://www.bcc-cap.org/march-2018-triple-play-weekend.html 

 


